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Coming to a site near you….. 
 
With the start of another school year, this brings with it new staff and at times new challenges.  
Your elected Union representatives are committed to engaging with members face-to-face in 
order to ensure accurate information and messaging is being presented and to address any 
questions or concerns that you may have. 
 
Please see the following schedule to know when and where your Union President, 1st & 2nd Vice 
Presidents, and Chief Shop Steward will be hosting a meeting at your work site. 
 
 

TYSON ELEMENTARY - LIBRARY Monday, November 18 2:10-3:10pm 

UNSWORTH ELEMENTARY - LIBRARY Tuesday, November 19 2:25-3:25pm 

F.G. LEARY ELEMENTARY- LIBRARY Thursday, November 21 2:25-3:25pm 

EAST CHILLIWACK ELEMENTARY – LIBRARY Monday, November 25 2:00-3:00pm 

WATSON ELEMENTARY – LIBRARY Tuesday, November 26 2:25-3:25pm 

CHEAM ELEMENTARY – LIBRARY Thursday, November 28 2:15-3:15pm 

More locations, dates, and times to follow……. 

 
 
Last year our Topics of Discussion provided a bit of an overview of members rights and 

entitlements, this year we hope to expand on some of those conversations and address some 

very specific areas of interest: 

 Health and Safety – Who does what and when? (resource package included) 

 Job Evaluation / Job Description – What is this and where are we at? 

 Professional Development & Collaboration – What can we expect to see? 

 Roles & Responsibilities – Who does what? 

 Learning Improvement Fund – What is this and how are the monies accessed? 

 

We welcome your input in advance and therefor if you have any burning questions or pressing 

issues that you would like an immediate answer for please do not hesitate to submit an email to 

unionoffice@cupe411.ca. 
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